
 
 

 

Arzeena Hamir, Director 
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The views expressed in this letter are those of the director and do not necessarily reflect those of the corporation or the full board of directors. 

File: 1850-20/2019 
June 7, 2019 
 

 
 
 

Chair and Directors 
Regional District Board 
 
I respectfully request the board’s consideration of the following 
 

“THAT the following grant-in-aid, payable from Lazo North – (Electoral Area B), be 
approved: 

 $2,500.00 for the MacDonald Wood Park Society to assist with the operating and 
costs for the stewardship of the Fran Johnson Wildlife Sanctuary.” 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Arzeena Hamir 
Director  


